
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: August 11, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operation and District Services

Re:  Summer Bond Update

Brian Weber, from Plante Moran Realpoint and I would like to update the Board 
on the progress of the summer 2025 Renovation/Bond projects at Buchanan 
Elementary School, Grant Elementary School, Johnson Upper Elementary 
School, and Churchill High School.  

Please add this to the next Committee of the Whole Meeting agenda for August 
11, 2025.

Thank you.

c:   Board of Education
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